
Peralta Elementary School 

2019-2020 Supply List Donations 

Dear New 1st Grade Parents/Guardians, 

 Peralta is an AVID Elementary School.  AVID is a program that teaches 
students the importance of organization and responsibility.  We are asking 
parents to help donate items to support us with promoting AVID at our school.  
The following list of items are things your child will need to be successful with the 
1st grade AVID program. 

We are asking each parent to provide the following items for their child for 1st 
Grade next year: 
How 
Many 

Item Needed Picture of  
Item 

 1 WHITE 
1 Inch VIEW 
Binder 

 
1 Pencil Pouch 

with 3 holes 

 
1 Yellow 

Highlighter 

 
1 Ballpoint Pen 

 
 

 

How 
Many 

Item Needed Picture of Item 

1 Pack of Pencils 
(4 pencils total) 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

25 Sheet Protectors 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

1 Box of Paper 
Reinforcements 
 
 
 
 

 

 

We greatly appreciate your support and look forward to working with your child 
next year.  Items need to be with your child at school by Monday, August 12th.   

Please take advantage of summer sales on school supplies.   

Sincerely, 

The First Grade Team 

 


